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To Whom It May Concern,

We declare that the revised version of the Manuscript NO: 83936 (Klotho: a new therapeutic

target in diabetic retinopathy?) by Alessandra Puddu and Davide Maggi, which is under

consideration for publication in your journal has been evaluated by an English-speaking

native. We hope that it matches your journal standard.

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best regards

Alessandra Puddu and Davide Maggi


